
SIR MUTHA SCHOOL
 
18th March 2021.
 
Dear Parents,
 
As the School year (2020-2021) comes to a close, we want to take a moment to say
thank you for your support.
 
Thank you dear parents and students for a fruitful year despite challenging times. We
appreciate your feedback and encouragement during the online sessions which made this
year a positive and rewarding one.
 
We would like to inform you that the last working day for the academic year 2020-2021

for JRM to Classes IX & XI will be on Friday, the 19th of March, 2021.
 
The reopening day for the new academic year for SRM to Class X and XII will be from

Thursday the 15th of April 2021.
 
The class time table and the fee details for the academic year 2021-2022 for all classes
will be sent to you shortly.
 
For the parents who have not paid the fees for the academic year 2020-2021, this is a
gentle reminder that the fee portal is open. You are requested to pay the fees by

Thursday the 25th of March, 2021, so that the students’ Microsoft IDs can be generated
for the next academic year.
 
We wish the parents and students a safe and happy holiday.
 
Thanking you
 
Yours sincerely
 
Mrs. Vimla Prabhu
Principal


